
Our Commitment to SEN Support
 At The Levett School, we believe that every child deserves the best possible learning experience. We are

dedicated to meeting the diverse needs of our students through personalised support, tailored
resources and a supportive school community. Our SEN provision includes a range of strategies and

interventions to ensure that all our students receive the help they need to succeed.

Key Features of Our SEN Provision

SEND Plans: Each student with SEN is supported by a
tailored plan that outlines specific goals and the strategies we
will use to help them achieve their potential. These plans are

reviewed regularly to ensure ongoing progress. We also
support EHCP outcomes through shorter term, adapted

targets.

Text led Intervention: Mrs Goddard is our Literacy Lead in
School and takes care of our library space. Each week Mrs

Goddard provides a multi sensory approach to ‘text led
learning’ with each class.

Pastoral Support: In addition to one-to-one support is
available to encourage social interaction, build academic

skills, and support emotional and behavioural development
across classes. Hot spots are identified on a weekly basis and

additional support are intervention are targeted to provide
better outcomes in these areas.

Flexible Learning Environment: Recognising that each
student learns differently, we have adapted learning spaces

that cater to sensory needs, provide cosy corners (quiet
areas for reflection) as well as the offer of spaces to provide

support for regular movement breaks.

New Initiatives for SEN Support
Here are some exciting new initiatives

that we’re rolling out this term:

Sensory Room: We’ve recently
introduced a new sensory room

designed to support students with
sensory processing difficulties. The

room is equipped with calming lights,
sensory toys and relaxing sounds to
help students regulate and return to
their lessons feeling refreshed and

focused.

Peer Mentoring Program: To
further support our students with
social and emotional needs, we’ve

launched a peer mentoring program.
Selected students are trained to

mentor younger pupils or those who
need additional social support,

helping them build stronger peer
relationships.

Parent and Carer Open Days
We have just trialed our new ‘Parent Open Day’, this is where

we invite Parents/Carers, Mainstreams and Pupils in to
school to celebrate the successes of the term. 

The upcoming dates for the next ones are:
Spring Term: 28th March 2025
 Summer Term: 18th July 2025

We look forward to seeing you there!

Contact us:

Miss E Place -  
eplace@levett.doncaster.sch.uk

or call the school office on
01302 390761
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